
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No. 103 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 
 
What is the planned timeline for the response to the Federal Audit of Police Capabilities and white 
paper process? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
The Federal Audit of Police Capabilities is due to report to Government on 30 June 2009. 
 
The AFP is not aware of when Government plans to respond to the report. 

Any plans for a law enforcement white paper will be a matter for the Government. 


